
Watten Wind Farm

7 Turbines
with tip heights  
of up to 220m

47.6 MW
A generating capacity  
of more than 47MW

Watten Wind Farm
EDF Renewables UK has now submitted its planning application for Watten wind farm.  
This has been sent to the Energy Consents Unit at the Scottish Government which will  
decide on the outcome. 

The full planning application, with the detailed Environmental Impact Assessment Report 
(EIAR), can be viewed in the Committee Room at Watten Village Hall, Watten, KW1 5YJ.  
It will be open Monday to Friday from 12pm to 7pm until 13 October. The EIAR can also  
be viewed on the application website at (www.edf-re.uk/our-sites/watten/);  
or at www.energyconsents.scot

If you want to make comments on the planning application to the Energy Consents Unit,  
you can do so in a number of ways:

•	 Online, via www.energyconsent.scot 

•	 By emailing: representations@gov.scot

•	 In writing to:	 Energy Consents Unit, Scottish Government,  
	 5 Atlantic Quay, 150 Broomielaw, Glasgow G2 8LU.

Written or emailed representations should be dated, clearly stating the name in  
block capitals, full return email and postal address of those making representations.   
Please ensure you reference ECU00004509 on any representations. You can also make  
representation to The Highland Council via www.highland.gov.uk. All representations must 
be made by 13 October.

If you have any issues please contact EDF Renewables UK at wattenwindfarm@edf-re.uk
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